
Notice to Customers 

Water Line Leak Repair – International Boulevard 

 

East Larimer County Water District staff are planning to repair a water line at International Boulevard 

and Timberline Drive on Wednesday, June 3, 2020. This repair is anticipated to take 8 to 10 hours to 

complete during the day and evening.  

During this time of the repair the water service may be off in the area of the intersection, south along 

Timberline Drive to Lincoln Avenue, west along International Boulevard and the adjacent commercial 

areas, as well as the Dry Creek and Timbervine subdivisions. 

Thank you for your patience and we apologize for the inconvenience this may cause. 


